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(FREE) Webwise Parents' Online Safety Webinar in conjunction with An Garda Síochana – 
Tipperary. 
  
The world of social media provides great opportunities for young people to stay connected with 
friends and family but it can also be a source of concern for parents/carers who may not understand 
all the pitfalls associated with the apps young people use to communicate.   It is sometimes the case 
that young people do not fully appreciate the complexity and implications of being online.   An 
Garda Síochána have teamed up with Webwise; the Irish internet safety awareness centre who are 
delighted to host a free Online Safety Webinar for parents on June 21st. 
 
The webinar will explore the opportunities and risks for children online, offer practical advice to 
support parents, highlight key resources/supports and answer some frequently asked questions. 
 
A representative from the TikTok Safety team will also provide a short explainer on how TikTok 
works and some key safety features. 
  
 
The Webinar will be held at 7pm on 21st June, 2022 
 
 
Places are limited, please register in advance for this webinar: 
https://pdst-ie.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_WMhguPcxSMudquzmCfWQpA 
 
Submit your questions for the Q+A segment to internetsafety@pdst.ie  
 
Questions will remain anonymous. 
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